
TRAFFIC UPDATE - Farrington Highway 

 

Week of April 15, 2018 
 

 
KAPOLEI 

 

Sunday, April 15, 2018 to Saturday, April 21, 2018 

 
LOCATION: Kualaka’i Parkway at Farrington Highway 
24 Hours a Day, Seven Days a Week  
The inside left lane of southbound Kualaka’i Parkway will be closed between Farrington Highway and 
Keahumoa Parkway. Two southbound travel lanes will remain open through the work zone. 
 

LOCATION: Kualaka’i Parkway at Keahumoa Parkway 

24 Hours a Day, Seven Days a Week 
The outside lanes of eastbound and westbound Keahumoa Parkway will be closed. The westbound sidewalk 
will also be closed. Pedestrians will be detoured to the eastbound sidewalk. A minimum of one lane in each 
direction will be open.  
 
Note: Due to overhead crane work, traffic may be stopped intermittently for no more than 5 minutes due 

to safety for commuters and pedestrians. 

 
WAIPAHU 

 

Sunday, April 15, 2018 to Saturday, April 21, 2018 

 
LOCATION: Leoku Street to Leokane Street 
Daytime: 6:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday to Friday 
Alternating lanes of westbound Farrington Highway will be closed. 

Daytime: 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday to Friday 
Alternating lanes of eastbound Farrington Highway will be closed. 

 
LOCATION: Leonui Street between Leoole Street and Leoleo Street 
Daytime: 6:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday to Friday 
The westbound lane of Leonui Street will be closed between Leoole Street and Leoleo Street. The adjacent 
pedestrian sidewalk will also be closed to accommodate work. 
 
LOCATION: Waipahu Depot Street to Mokuola Street 

Daytime: 6:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday to Friday 
Alternating lanes of westbound Farrington Highway will be closed. 
Daytime: 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday to Friday 
Alternating lanes of eastbound Farrington Highway will be closed. 
 
LOCATION: Hikimoe Street between Waipahu Depot Street to Mokuola Street 

Daytime: 6:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday to Tuesday 

One eastbound lane of Hikimoe Street will be closed. The eastbound sidewalk will be closed to accommodate 
work. Pedestrian detours and personnel will be onsite to assist, as needed. 
 
LOCATION: Moloalo Street between Mokuola Street and Sherwin Williams 
24 Hours a Day, Seven Days a Week 
The area fronting the station site along Moloalo Street will be closed. 

 
Shoulder and median work signage/cones along the side of the road will mark the work area. Motorists 
are advised to drive with caution and provide a safe distance between themselves, the construction 
workers and vehicles. *Lane closures are subject to change. 

 
 

 


